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Notice of Public Hearing

Under the provisions of Chapter 30A of the General Laws, the Massachusetts Military Division
will hold a public hearing for the purpose of gathering comments, ideas, and information
concerning amendments to the following regulation:

510 CMR 2.00: Drill or parade with firearms or harmless imitations thereof.

The proposed changes to the regulation improve the organization and clarity of the text,
update references to state agencies with collateral oversight responsibility, ensures
compliance with state law and promotes public safety.

The Military Division will hold a public hearing on this proposed change on July 11, 2016 at
10:00AM at the Massachusetts Army National Guard Lexington Armory, 225 Great Road,
Lexington, Massachusetts.

Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the designated time and place.
Copies of the proposed regulation and amendments can be obtained by contacting
Timothy.F.Cullen@state.ma.us prior to the hearing.
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NOTICE DATED: June 16, 2016



